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      September 20, 2019 
 
Dear WECA Members and other Residents:  
 
The Fall Meeting of the West End Citizens Association (WECA) will be held on 
Saturday, September 28, 2019 at 2:00 p.m. in the State Plaza Hotel, 2116 F Street 
NW, Washington, DC 20037.    
 
The featured speaker will be George Washington University (GWU) Executive Vice 
President and Chief Financial Officer Mark Diaz.  Mr. Diaz began his role at GWU on 
August 1, 2018.  He previously served in GWU President LeBlanc’s leadership team at 
the University of Miami.  Prior to Miami, Mr. Diaz was a manager at KPMG.  He has 
two degrees from the University of Miami. 
 
In addition, both Commander Duncan Bedlion, DC Police Commander, Second District 
(MPD) and Superintendent Julia Washburn, National Park Service Superintendent, Rock 
Creek Park (NPS) will discuss efforts to address both illegal graffiti and homelessness in 
the Foggy Bottom-West End area.  Commander Bedlion began his career at MPD in 2005 
and was made Commander in January 2019.  He has two degrees from GWU.  
Superintendent Washburn began her career at NPS in 1989 and was made Superintendent 
in February 2017.  She has a Master’s from Bank Street College of Education and is an 
adjunct professor at GWU. 
 
After the business portion of the meeting is completed, there will be a social hour with 
light refreshments during which you can meet and chat with other WECA member 
residents of our neighborhood. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you on Saturday, September 28th at 2:00 p.m. 
 
      Sincerely yours,  
 
      /s/ 
      Sara Maddux 
      President 
 
 


